
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
TO:  City Planning Commission 
 
FROM:  Wendy Rampson, Planning Manager 
 
DATE:  December 16, 2014 
 
SUBJECT: Resolution Designating a Planning Commission Representative to 

the Environmental Commission 
 
 
 

PROPOSED CITY PLANNING COMMISSION MOTION 
           
          The Ann Arbor City Planning Commission designates Wendy Woods as the 
Planning Commission representative to the Environmental Commission for a term 
of one year. 

 
 
 
The Environmental Commission was established by City Council to develop 
comprehensive and integrated environmental policies for the city that protect and 
enhance air, water, land, and public health and improve the natural and built 
environment.  The Environmental Commission is made up of 13 members, including 2 
Council members, 8 Council appointees, and 1 representative each from the Energy, 
Parks Advisory and Planning Commissions. 
 
Action on the proposed motion will designate Commissioner Wendy Woods as the 
Planning Commission representative to the Environmental Commission, filling the 
position recently vacated by Kirk Westphal. Per City Code, the term of this appointment 
is one year.   
 
Prepared by:  Wendy Rampson, Planning Manager 
 
c:  Matt Naud, Environmental Coordinator 
 
 


